
From: Charlie Sandberg
To: Jacob Zuniga
Subject: FW: Agreement-Community Center Preschool
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 8:32:09 AM

 
 

From: Charlie Sandberg 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 2:22 PM
To: Gary Jackson <gjackson@deerparktx.org>
Cc: Jacob Zuniga <jzuniga@deerparktx.org>
Subject: FW: Agreement-Community Center Preschool
 
Gary;
 
I was thinking that we bring this to the May 18, 2021 City Council meeting to expire the Agreement.
After that meeting, I will send a letter that the Agreement will end on May 31, 2021.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Charlie Sandberg
City of Deer Park
Parks and Recreation Director
Office: 281-478-2050
Direct: 281-478-2054
Fax: 281-479-8091
 
 
 
 
 

From: Jaime Sanchez <communitycenterpreschool@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 8:29 AM
To: Charlie Sandberg <csandberg@deerparktx.org>; Jessica Rackley <jrackley@deerparktx.org>;
Shannon Bennett <sbennett@deerparktx.org>; James Stokes <jstokes@deerparktx.org>
Subject: Re: Agreement-Community Center Preschool
 
To all this email implies,
 
We are aware that our current contract extension is set to expire on 31 May 2021. We have
been patiently awaiting the City of Deer Park’s Recreational Department to delivery a written
proposal offer to extend said contract. 
 
Given that our contractional agreement requires a 90 day notice as to which an extension
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would be granted or otherwise terminated; we can only assume that based on the current
correspondences, this is the City of Deer Park’s Recreational Department’s way of a written
proposal to extend our current contract for another year. 
 
With that being said, both Jaime and Roland Sanchez with Community Center Preschool
LLC., will decline any and all contractional extension being offered and will allow the current
contract to expire at the end of the business day come 31 May 2021. 
 
Regards,
 
Jaime and Roland Sanchez
Community Center Preschool LLC.
 
 
 
On Monday, March 1, 2021, 10:42:15 AM CST, Charlie Sandberg <csandberg@deerparktx.org> wrote:
 
 

Jaime;

 

Would you please notify me with a letter or response on if you were continuing with the Pre-School Agreement?

 

Thank you,

 

 

Charlie Sandberg

City of Deer Park

Parks and Recreation Director

Office: 281-478-2050

Direct: 281-478-2054

Fax: 281-479-8091
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From: Jessica Rackley <jrackley@deerparktx.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2021 10:36 AM
To: Charlie Sandberg <csandberg@deerparktx.org>
Cc: Shannon Bennett <sbennett@deerparktx.org>
Subject: Agreement-Community Center Preschool

 

Good morning,

 

Below are the agreement(s) that are due to expire.  Please let me know if you are continuing or if it will expire.

 

Jamie & Roland Sanchez

Community Center Preschool

5/31/2021

 

 

Thank you,

Jessica Rackley

 

 

City of Deer Park | Records Technician | City Secretary Department

281-478-7242 | 281-478-7217 Fax | jrackley@deerparktx.org

710 E. San Augustine Deer Park, Texas 77536        

 

 

The information contained in this E-mail message, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential and may be
legally privileged. It is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are the intended
recipient, be aware that your use of any confidential or personal information may be restricted by state and federal
privacy laws. If you, the reader of this message, are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you
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should not further disseminate, distribute, or forward this E-mail message. If you have received this E-mail in error,
please notify the sender and delete the material from any computer. Thank you


